Town of Westfield Planning Board MINUTES January 6, 2021

The Westfield Planning Board met on January 6, 2021 at 7:00 pm. Due to the coronavirus pandemic, this meeting was held remotely through Zoom Webinar. The public was provided with access to join the webinar through Zoom.

In compliance with Chapter 231 P.C. OPEN PUBLIC MEETINGS ACT in the State of New Jersey, adequate notice of this meeting was provided to all members of the Planning Board and the newspapers that have been designated to receive notice, the Star Ledger and the Westfield Leader.

RE-ORGANIZATION MEETING

Kris McAloon called the Re-organization meeting to order, and opened the meeting by calling all present to join in the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.

ROLL CALL:

PRESENT: Mayor Shelley Brindle, Michael La Place, Anastasia Harrison, Ross

Goldstein, Michael Ash, Kris McAloon, Linda Habgood, Matthew

Ceberio, Alexandra Carreras, Ann Freedman

ABSENT: Asima Jansveld

ALSO PRESENT: Alan Trembulak, Planning Board Attorney, Donald Sammet, Town

Planner and Linda Jacus, Administrative Secretary

Alan Trembulak administered the oath of office to the new and re-appointed Board members Michael Ash, Ross Goldstein, and Alexandra Carreras.

Michael Ash was recommended as Board Chairman and Michael La Place was recommended as Vice Chairman. Ann Freedman made a motion to approve the recommendations; Matthew Ceberio seconded.

Chairman Ash called for a motion to appoint Kris McAloon as Board Secretary. Mayor Brindle made a motion; Michael La Place seconded to approve the nomination.

Chairman Ash called for a motion to appoint Alan Trembulak as Planning Board Attorney for the year 2021 for ordinary and extraordinary duties. Kris McAloon made motion to approve the recommendation; Ann Freeman seconded.

Chairman Ash announced the 2021 Site Plan Review Committee: Michael La Place, Linda Habgood, Anastasia Harrison, Ann Freedman. Kris McAloon made motion to approve the recommendation; Michael La Place seconded.

Chairman Ash announced the appointment of the liaison to the Historic Preservation Commission will be done at the February 1st meeting, and Ross Goldstein was named as the liaison to the Shade Tree Commission.

Alan Trembulak swore in Kris McAloon to allow his testimony as Town Engineer for the year 2021 and Donald Sammet for his testimony as Town Planner for the year 2021.

The Planning Board meeting dates for 2021 and January and February 2022 were announced.

A motion to adjourn was made and seconded. The Re-organization meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Linda Jacus Administrative Secretary